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&?DE'UM MATERIA

From: Grace Stambaugh

Sent: Sunday, June 4, 2023 1:38 PM

To: District1; District2; District3; District4; District5s
Ce: COB_mail

Subject:

Addendum #4 personnel policy updates

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with cautlon,
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Please vote no on these policy updates. We already witnessed a major conflict of interest having the Soros funded Shady
Hobbs run the last (s)election and it doesn't sit well with a majority of Arizona residents. We've seen enough shady
elections and enough upside down policies that have hurt this state significantly. Pima County doesn't want any more
unjust policies period. The personnel policies as they stand prevent conflicts of interest.

Please focus on what Is good for the county and not only what's good for the democrats.

Grace Stambaugh
Marana





